
 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO BRING 

$5.00 TO THE MEETING 

FOR YOUR NEW 

WESTERVILLE QUILT GUILD PIN. 

IT'S SURE TO BECOME A COLLECTOR'S 

ITEM!!! 
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NEWS 
The really happy person 

is one who can enjoy 
the scenery when on a 

detour.  
— Unknown 

15th Annual 
National Quilting 
Day - March 18th  

Saturday, March 18 the bunch of us came together 
and had one good time.  There were 15 of us who got 
together on National Quilting Day for a morning of 
demonstrations.  We ooh & ahhed and talked about 
perky ones (flying geese that is).  We taped quilts to 
the wall, juggled teddy bears and broke needles.  
There will be, I predict, geese flying through show-
n-tell, as well as craziness and disappearing nine 
patches extraordinare.  All of  these with amazing 
labels that will add to the enjoyment and value of 
our quilts.  That was all before noon.  

The afternoon was when Trish taught us to make 
Hoito bags.  Evy and Elaine kept us laughing. Jayne 
and pat did a tug-o-war.  Check out the proof in our 
scrapbook.  Fight nice girls. 

Thanks to all who came and a very special thanks to 
Trish, Jayne, Mary Jo, Shirley, Ming, Ruth & Jenni-
fer for their demos.  Lets do this again!!! 

 

  

March 28, 2006 
7:00 p.m. 

Trish Bishop,  
President-of-the-Month 

 

Come and be 
Entertained! 

 

Our program this month fea-
tures Debbie Clement.  Deb-
bie’s business card Reads 
“Arts and Entertainment Spe-
cialist”, and the name of her 
company is Rainbows Within 
Reach. Debbie calls Columbus 
home, but has traveled all 
over the country and the 
world, working her magic with 
children, many of those chil-
dren with special needs. 

Some of you may have seen Debbie at her booth last 
year at NQA.  She has produced several records and 
one published one book.  Her book was illustrated 
using photos of her  pieced fabric  “quiltlets.”  She is 
currently working on a second book and we’ll be 
among the first to see it. 

Come let Debbie entertain you, you’ll be glad you did. 
She will have her CD’s and books available for pur-
chase following the meeting.  

http://www.rainbowswithinreach.com/
http://www.rainbowswithinreach.com/
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F.Y.I.—What do I do with emails to WestervilleQG@smith1028.com? 
 

From time to time I receive emails from people that have searched the web and found our web site, http://
WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com. Most of these emails are like the one below — someone looking for help 
from an experienced quilter in the area. Sometimes they’re from someone trying to sell us something that we 
“just can’t live without!” Here’s what happens to these emails: 

1. Emails from people just looking for help or to connect with other quilters in some way will be handled one of 
two ways: 
a. I will forward it to the guild members. After that it’s up to you to act upon the email in whatever way you 
 want to! Hit the “Delete” key or respond to the persons email—no obligations, no strings attached! 
b. I will include it in the newsletter with an email link for you to respond to if you want to — or not! Again, 
 no obligations or strings attached. 

2. Emails from people/groups trying to sell the guild or its members something “we just can’t live without” — 
don’t worry — I hit the “Delete” key myself! So you won’t be receiving any of these forwarded from the 
WestervilleQG@smith1028.com email address! If you do get something like that from the Guild email address 
— notify me immediately at my personal email address, smith1028@sbcglobal.net. 

If you have any other suggestions, let me know. Thanks! 

Lisa Smith 

mailto:smith1028@sbcglobal.net
mailto:georgee3@nationwide.com


 

 

Upcoming Quilt Shows 
Cornucopia of Quilts 

March 31 – April 2, 2006 
Columbus Metropolitan Quilters 

Whitehall Community Center 
402 N. Hamilton Rd 

Friday 10am-6pm, Saturday 10am-
5pm, Sunday 11am-4pm 

Admission: $5 
For more information contact: 

Mary Carter 
kb8pza@sbcglobal.net 

Web site: www.cmquilters.org 

Quilt National '05 
Thru April 16, 2006 

Riffe Gallery – Riffe Center 
77 S. High St., Columbus 

The Riffe Gallery will exhibit 30 
quilts from the Quilt National ’05 
collection, including work by Woos-
ter, Ohio artist Susan Shie. Art-
ists in the exhibition hail from all 
over the United States and the 
world, including Canada, the United 
Kingdom and The Netherlands. The 
Riffe Gallery also will exhibit 
Dreams and Hopes, a collection of 
quilts created in Punta Arenas, 
Chile by young adults with mental 
and developmental disabilities. 

Hours: Tues. 10 a.m.-4 p.m. 
Weds-Fri 10 a.m.-8 p.m. 

Sat noon-8 p.m.; Sun noon-4 p.m. 
Contact Phone: 614-644-9624  

Admission: Free. 

2006 President’s of 
the Month 

January 24 — Evy Kummerle 
Incredible Thread-a-Bowls 

February 28 — Judy Thiel 
Barb Sills — OSU Quilts 

March 28 — Trish Bishop 
Songwriter/Singer/Author 
Debbie Clement will entertain us 
and talk about her first and new 
children’s books. 

April 25 — Linda Behrendt 
Program—Applique Society, Nat. 
App. Society Tampa Show 

May 30 — Fran Trakas 
Program tbd 

June 27 — Stephanie Norris 
Speaker: Barbara Stover 

July 25 — Guild Picnic 
Presidents—JoAnn Hurst, Jen-
nifer McCann, Becky Stains 

August 29 — Ann Timm 
Program—Postcard Quilts 

September 26 — Joan Lally 
Program TBD 

October 24 — Lisa Smith &  
Shannon Bartlett 
Program TBD 

November 28 — Amy Korn and 
Elaine Jebsen 
Program: Holiday 

December 26 — No Meeting 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 7:00 p.m. at The City of Westerville Electric Division Building, 139 E 
Broadway, Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://WestervilleQuiltGuild.smith1028.com,  
E-mail: WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 

Westerville Quilt Guild is a "member run" group. Member volunteers serve as "President-of-the-Month" and present the 
program for that month's meeting. Our dues are $12 a year. 

Newsletter Information 
If you would like to submit an article or 
“tip” to the newsletter, please send it, 
either as an  attachment or type the 
text in your email, and send it to me at: 

WestervilleQG@smith1028.com 
 
The “publication” date for the Newslet-
ter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the 
month. All items submitted to the 

Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd 
Tuesday of the month. If you know of a 
member that does not have access to 
email, please give them a copy of the 
newsletter. 

2006 Greeters 
Greeters Please Arrive No Later 
Than 6:30. 

Jan. 24  Ruthie Hoover 
             Louise Maloy 

Feb. 28  Jayne Godsey 
  Pat Beeman 

Mar. 28 Stephanie Norris 
  Trish Bishop 

Apr. 25  Sherry French 

May 30  Evy Kummerle 
  Jo Anne Hurst 

June 27 Ming Jang 

July 25 

Aug. 29 

Sept.  25 

Oct. 24  Mari Jo Scott 

Nov. 28  Rose Wetherill 
  Marsha Young 

A Simple Request 

To ensure members’ 
privacy — please 
shred or destroy 
old paper Guild ros-
ters before you 
throw them away!  

http://westervillequiltguild.smith1028.com
mailto:westervilleqc@smith1028.com
mailto:kb8pza@sbcglobal.net
http://www.cmquilters.org
mailto:westervilleqc@smith1028.com

